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The Township office is
currently closed, to the public,
due to COVID-19.

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday
through Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00
P.M., or email
office@washington-twp.com.

Township Board Meeting are
the 2nd and 4th Tuesday every
month at 6pm.

The meetings are open to the
public and we will take
questions, comments, and
concerns at the end. (5 minutes
limit per resident)

Information can be found on the
website at -

https://washington-
twp.com/events/

Meeting minutes can be found on
our website at -
https://washington-
twp.com/meeting-minutes/
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PARKS AND ROADS

Due to the new COVID restrictions

the shelter house is closed for rentals
through March of 2021. Also, rental
rates have increase to $200 residents
and $300 non residents and no alcohol
will be permitted.

HUGE thank you to
the Bryon and his
crew for clearing the
streets quickly during
the storm.

February Anniversaries

KAISER, CHRISTOPHER 36 years
FALL, THOMAS 26 years
PRIEBE, ROBERT 8 years
HABIB, HOWARD 3 years

Links to COVID-19 Information and
Resources

TRUSTEES

We are looking on feedback on what to do
with Villamar park - please email
suggestions and ideas to
trustee@wasahington-twp.com

The 2020 Financial Report is available on
our website at

https://washington-twp.com/wp-
content/uploads/2021/02/2020-Financial-
Report.pdf

You can also request a copy by emailing
fiscal-officer@washington-twp.com

POLICE



https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavir
usupdates/

https://unemployment.ohio.gov/

https://lwww.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/index.html

https://www.211unitedway.org/

Lucas County Vaccine Information

https://lucascountyhealth.com/covidvaccine/

Report unemployment fraud at

https://ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/
site/jobs/resources/report-
fraud

NEW!!! Non emergency and house check
portal.

Log onto to our website to report a non
emergency incident or to request a house
check.

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#house-check

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#police-report

Resolution 04:21 allows low speed vehicles
on all township streets 35mph or lower
starting April 1st, 2021.

Please log on and read the laws and
requirements at -

https://washington-twp.com/category/low-
speed-vehicles/

If you would like to know more about
opportunities with the Washington Township Fire
Department, please visit our website at
www.washington-twp.com/fire-department

FIRE

Proud Historic Moment for the Washington
Township Fire Department

Yesterday was a historic day for the WTFD. We
responded to a working fire involving multiple
departments to assist our neighboring
department. Engine 72 responded as the first
ever all female engine crew to a working fire for
WTFD. This adds to our many historic
accomplishments in the almost 80-year history of
our Department.

This moment is a huge milestone for our
department as we continue to struggle for
volunteer members and work hard at creating a
diverse and inclusive workforce that represents
our entire community. We are very proud of the
dedication and hard work of all of our members.
Never before has the Department been faced
with so many challenges that we saw in 2020
and continue to see in 2021.

Thank you for the strong support of our
community for allowing us to continue to bring
these new milestones to your Department.
Engine 72 crew shown in picture from left to
right: Heather Bacon (Acting Officer), Jessica
Stacy (Driver/Pump Operator) and Mandy Miller
(Firefighter/EMT).

REMINDER!!! When it snows please move cars off the street. The
plows need to clear the streets and cars will get plowed in if not

moved.
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